
 

Save the Date! 

Society for Social Work Leadership in Health Care  

53rd Annual Meeting and Conference 

October 2 & 3, 2018 Portland Marriott Downtown Waterfront 

 

The Society wishes to invite you to participate in the 15th Leadership Institute.  This 

program has been highly acclaimed as an intensive interactive experience designed 

exclusively for social workers in health care and their many leadership functions.  The 

Leadership Institute kicks off the afternoon of Tuesday, October 2, 2018.  This 1.5 day 

training is designed for health care social workers who want to further demonstrate 

their individual leadership talents in their organization.  This program is designed to 

develop and/or enhance the leadership knowledge and skills of participants.  The 

program’s goal is to incorporate core leadership content with experiential exercises that 

open up learning about one’s own leadership definitions, contexts, assumptions, styles, 

competencies and areas for development.  

   

SSWLHC is applying for Continuing Education Contact Hours for this Conference.  
 
 
 

Registration will open in August and the fee for the Leadership Institute is $195.00. 
For more program information visit our website at www.sswlhc.org 

 
 
 
 

Society for Social Work Leadership in Health Care 
100 North 20th Street, Suite 400 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 
Phone: 866.237.9542 Email: info@sswlhc.org 

http://www.sswlhc.org/
mailto:info@sswlhc.org

